
School Building Committee Outreach Committee  

Hartwell Multipurpose Room  

March 21, 2019  

Present: Kim Bodnar, Jennifer Glass and Gina Halsted  

Also in attendance:  Mimi Borden  

The meeting commenced at 11:08 am  

Town Meeting prep:  The meeting opened with a discussion of Town Meeting preparation.  A table and 
space for several easels will be provided in the lobby of the auditorium.  Gina Halsted volunteered to 
set up the easels, poster boards and table well before the start of the meeting.  

  

March 17 Blog:  Kim Bodnar asked for ideas for this week’s blog.  Jennifer Glass suggested an 

introduction of the Tax Relief Working Group.  Ms. Halsted suggested information about the solar bylaw 
and its application to the school project.  

  

The committee agreed to also include information on the agenda topics for the 3/27 SBC meeting.  

  

Back to the Bus campaign:   Mimi Borden suggested a brainstorming session to generate ideas about a 
“Back on the Bus” campaign in the fall.  When modular classrooms are installed in the center field, 

parking and student drop off & pick up will be challenging.  Parents will be encouraged to have their 
children take the bus to and from school.  Ms. Bodnar has had conversations with Buck Creel on the 

subject.  Ms. Glass has also had ongoing conversations with Dr. Becky McFall on topic.  She shared that 
once the schedule for the temporary classrooms is solidified, detailed logistics can be decided.  

  

Minutes:  The minutes of March 14 were approved.  

  

Next meeting:  The next Outreach meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 28 at 11am.  The Outreach 
Committee will meet on April 11 and April 25th.  There will be no meeting on April 4th or April 18th.   

  

The meeting adjourned at 11:59 am.  

  

Minutes respectfully submitted by Gina Halsted  


